
VA Advanced Fellowship  

Health Systems Research  

For Physicians - Denver, CO 

 

OVERVIEW 

The Denver/Seattle Center of Innovation (COIN) for  

Veteran-Centered and Value-Driven Care, located in 

Denver, Colorado, is seeking enthusiastic and innovative 

physician applicants for a Postdoctoral Fellowship in 

Health Systems Research (HSR).  

The two-year HSR Fellowship Program provides research 

training to physician researchers who have interest areas 

that position them to improve Veterans health. The 

Fellowship works closely with AcademyHealth as a 

national coordinating center to provide high-quality 

training and curriculum focused on Learning Health 

Systems core competencies. 

The HSR Fellowship emphasizes education, research, and 

mentorship.  Physician Fellows devote 75% of their time to 

health systems research, and/or education activities, 

and spend the remaining 25% providing clinical care. 

 

ROLLING APPLICATION STARTING NOVEMBER 1  

FELLOWSHIP TO BEGIN July – September  

WWW.SEATTLEDENVERCOIN.RESEARCH.VA.GOV 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ELIGIBILITY CRITERIA  

o Completion of a residency program 

accredited by the Accreditation Council for 

Graduate medical Education (ACGME) or 

the Bureau of Professional Education (BPE) of 

the American Osteopathic Association. 

o Not be enrolled simultaneously in any other 

accredited physician residency or 

Fellowship Program (waiver required for this) 

o Be appropriately board certified or eligible. 

o Be a U.S. citizen. 

 

 

COMPENSATION AND BENEFITS 

o The fellowship includes a competitive salary 

with federal employee health benefits. 

o Salary is commensurate to experience and 

is similar to NIH (scientists) and 

postgraduate year (clinician) scales. 

o Personal workspace with access to COIN. 

 

 

SELECTION CRITERIA  

o The application process requires a CV, 

cover letter, letters of recommendation and 

a proposed research project. 

o For a list of eligibility requirements or more 

information about the program, please see 

the contact information below.  Applications 

are reviewed on a rolling basis. 

 

 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT: 

ERICA VALDEZ 

FELLOWSHIP COORDINATOR 

EMAIL: ERICA.VALDEZ@VA.GOV 

http://www.seattledenvercoin.research.va.gov/

